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Information Technology Group 

• Information Technology Group Monthly Activities for March 2025 

Summary 
This report provides a summary of activities related to the Information Technology Group for March 2025. 

Purpose 
Informational  

Detailed Report 
The Information Technology Group has been working diligently to replace and reorganize the network switches 
at Union Station Headquarters. Replacing end-of-life switches will provide a more robust network 
infrastructure with the added benefit of improving our infrastructure reliability. The project team conducted its 
first pilot switchover on the 6th floor back in late 2024. After its success, the team planned the Headquarters 
physical security network switchover and then proceeded to work through several floors of the Headquarters 
building per month while simultaneously reorganizing, rerouting cables, and cleaning network servers.  

In coordination with multiple teams within the Information Technology Group, other organizations, such as 
Headquarters Security, were actively involved in performing these switchovers during off days to avoid 
network disruption. The full migration is scheduled to be completed this month. 
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